
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

BILL RICHARDSON 
Governor 

Joanna Prukop 
Cabinet Secretary 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

July 7, 2005 

Mr. Richard Ezeanyim 
Division Hearing Examiner 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Case No. 13523 
Kellahin State 14-2; Plugging 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim: 

The Division hereby requests that the above-referenced case be continued to the October 6, 2005 
hearing docket. The reasons for this request are described in the attached e-mail 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Mr. Clay Spence 
4925 Greenville, Suite 605 
Dallas, TX 75206 

Underwriters Indemnity Co. 
8 Greenway Plaza, Suite 400 
Houston, TX 77046 

Chris Williams, OCD Hobbs 
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Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

From: Williams, Chris, EMNRD 

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2005 10:44 AM 

To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: 

David-1 received written confirmation from Clay Spence this AM that they have a plugging contractor that will be 
able to plug the well by September 15, 2005. The plugging contractor is Basic Well Service. I believe we can 
continue the hearing until October. If the well is satisfactorily plugged by the end of September then the case can 
be dismissed. I will put the information into the compliance module. 

Chris Williams 
District 1 Supervisor 

From: Williams, Chris, EMNRD 
Sent: Fri 7/1/2005 11:37 AM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Subject: FW: 

I hope you get this attachment. If not I will re-send. 

Chris Williams 
District 1 Supervisor 

From: Williams, Chris, EMNRD 
Sent: Fri 7/1/2005 10:12 AM 
To: Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD 
Subject: 

Gail this is a copy of a letter I faxed to Spence Energy after my discussions with RLI -Underwriters. 

Chris Williams 
District 1 Supervisor 

7/7/2005 


